
   

   

Alpine Presbytery 
resourcing the braided river 

Newsletter 15th August 2024 
Cut off for items for the  next NewsleƩer is Thursday 22nd August 

PCANZ Ethics Workshop 

In response to an increased demand for places on the 
online Ethics Workshops, another has been added for 
this year.  This will be held on Tuesday 
19th November, 9am to 12.30pm. 

Places can be booked by emailing 
kate@presbyterian.org.nz 

Winter Wānanga with KCML 
St Pauls Trinity Pacific, Christchurch 

Walking the Road: Pastoral Care and the Road to  
Emmaus - Friday 23 August, 7pm - 9pm (OpƟon for 
dinner available at 6pm) 

Preaching for the Old Testament:  Learning from the 
Book of Esther - Saturday 24 August, 9.30am - 3pm 
(Lunch & Morning Tea Provided) 

Facilitator: Rev Dr Geoff New, Principal Knox Centre 
for Ministry and Leadership (KCML). 

For more details and to Register go to alpinepresby-
tery.org/winter-wananga/ 

Theology Programme, Open Lecture, University of Otago 
Tuesday 20 August, 5.15-6.30pm,  

Archway 4 Lecture Theatre, University of Otago 

“Generosity in the Letters of Paul: What's the Difference between Grace and Humanism?” by Professor John  
Barclay, Lightfoot Professor of Divinity, Department of Theology and Religion, Durham University. All Welcome. 

Professor Barclay’s many books include Paul and the Power of Grace; Paul and the Gift; Pauline Churches and Diaspora 
Jews; Against Apion: Translation and Commentary;  Jews in the Mediterranean Diaspora from Alexander to Trajan (323 
BCE – 117 CE); Colossians and Philemon; Obeying the Truth: A Study of Paul’s Ethics in Galatians. 

This lecture will also be live-streamed at: https://www.otago.ac.nz/its/services/teaching-and-research-services/
streaming/video-streaming-channel-4 
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Moderator: Rev Phyll Harris 
moderator@alpinepresbytery.org 

Phone 027 352 7886 
 

ExecuƟve Officer:  Rev MarƟn Stewart   
(Note: on Study Leave unƟl end of  

September) 
execuƟveofficer@alpinepresbytery.org 

Phone: 021 308 519 
 

Kairuruku Whanake - FormaƟon & 
Development Coordinator:  

Abi Trevathan 
abi@alpinepresbytery.org 

Phone: 027 339 6006  
 

Youth & Young Adults Enabler: 
Rev Sage Harris 

youth@alpinepresbytery.org 
Phone: 027 356 0740 

 
Ministries Coordinator - Kaihautū 

WhakaƟpu: 
Rev Dan Spragg  

minco@alpinepresbytery.org  
Phone: 021 770 112 

 
Treasurer:  Keith ChrisƟe 

treasurer@alpinepresbytery.org 
 

Office Support: Gail Weaver 
office@alpinepresbytery.org  

New Vacancy at ICHC 
Mental Health Hospital Chaplain (Part Time 0.3FTE) 
Hillmorton Hospital, Health New Zealand -Te Whatu Ora, Waitaha Canterbury 
Closes: 4pm, Wednesday 4 September 2024. 
hƩps://www.seek.co.nz/job/78036047?ref=cm-ui 

All applicaƟons need to be submiƩed via the seek website. To be considered, 
please submit a CV, Cover leƩer, and the ApplicaƟon form. 

From the last NewsleƩer 

· Council News related to Royal 
Commission Abuse in Care  
Report 

· Theology Programme, Open  
Lecture, University of Otago 

· Winter Wānanga with KCML 

Coming Up 

KCML Workshops: 23—24 August 

Plant Sale, St Stephen’s, Timaru: 
14 September 

Knox Church, Waimate, 
150th CelebraƟons: 
21–22 September 

Presbytery Gathering in Nelson:  
1—3 November  


